
A 

Q 
Vectris 

May 23,2001 

Mr. Martin Huelsman 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

RECEIVED 
MAY 2 9 2001 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: Vectris Telecom, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Huelsman: 

On July 12, 2000, Vectris filed its application to provide facilities-based and resold 1( 
exchange and interexchange services in the Commonwealth of Kentucky. To date, 
Vectris has not provided any such services and has no customers in the Commonwea 
of Kentucky. This is to notify you that Vectris will not commence operations in Kent 
and therefore respectfully relinquishes its authority to offer service. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact counsel for Vectris, C 
Ferguson, of the firm Munsch Hardt Kopf & Harr, P.C., at 214-855-7585. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Dean Ferguson 

6500 River  P lace Blvd. 
Building 2, Suite 2 0 0  

Austin. Texas 78730  
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